

To: Hawley Township Residents and Businesses,

The Hawley Township adopted a Road Dust Control Policy November 5, 2019.

The Hawley Township Board wants to improve public safety and hopes dust control will help maintain road stability and improve drive ability.
This policy covers residential and commercial businesses.
The rate of reimbursement, which is set yearly, will be 50% for 2022.
The requirements for reimbursement are:
1. Residents and businesses must be located on a Township maintained road. State and County roads are not eligible.
2. Residents and businesses are responsible for ordering, marking the roadway and the invoice must be paid in full.
3. A copy of the original invoice and proof of payment must be submitted to the Township by August 1, 2022. Mail to PO Box 471.
The Hawley Township is not responsible for ordering, marking the roadway, application, or invoicing for any dust control.
Contact information and Township news is available on the Hawley Township website: www.hawleytownship.com.

Denise Graunke
Township Clerk
